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 Letter No: 078/2023 

 
 
27th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Families, 

Year 7 and Year 8 School Disco – Friday 8th December 2023 

There will be a school disco on Friday 8th December for all Year 7 and 8 students. This 
is to raise money for our school charities, as chosen by the students: Unicef, 
Herts4homeless and Youthtalk.  The event will run from 6.00pm - 7.30pm and will take 
place in the main hall.   
 
Tickets for the event cost £6.50 per student and include the cost of entry, a glowstick 
and one free drink.  Please make your payment via ParentPay by Wednesday 6th 
December on the website www.parentpay.com . Further refreshments will also be 
available for students to purchase during the event. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Oliver Lacey 
Director of Learning: PRE / Acting Director of Learning: PD 
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